With the spread of the Omicron Variant, free initial vaccinations and boosters can be obtained at the Highlands Recreation Center on Thursdays. Free COVID testing is available at the Highlands Community Center next to the ball field on Wednesday.
Testing is available at the Cashiers Community Building on Tuesdays.

Wishing you a happy and safe New Year.
Pat

